[Date]

Dear _________________,

Babyloss Awareness Week:  Monday 9 October - Sunday 15 October 2017  

As you may know, Babyloss Awareness Week is an annual event which provides the opportunity to mark the brief lives of babies lost in pregnancy, at or after birth or in infancy (see http://tiny.cc/BabylossAwarenessWeek).   

The week is also a chance to raise public awareness of the impact these losses can have on bereaved parents and those close to them.

Last year, Babyloss Awareness Week featured events across the UK, including a parliamentary debate about loss in Westminster, and wide coverage in the media.  This year there will be events in the devolved Parliaments of Scotland and Wales also.

One of the ways we would like to draw attention to this week is to see major landmarks throughout the United Kingdom lit up in the Babyloss Awareness colours of pink and blue. 

As a resident of _________________, and someone personally affected by _________________, I would like to request the lighting-up of _________________ during the week of 9-15 October, or from 7 to 8 p.m. on Sunday 15 October, during the worldwide Wave of Light.  It would bring such comfort to the many, many people in _________________ who have been through the sadness of pregnancy and baby loss.

Many thanks in anticipation.

Yours faithfully,

[Give your full name, address and contact details]

